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From: Jeanne Harrison [cats@aracnet.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 1:15 PM

To: Adams, Mayor; Commissioner Fish; Commissioner Fritz; Leonard, Randy; Commissioner Saltzman; Moore-Love,
Karla

Cc: Veaudry Casaus, Kevin (OSD)

Subject: June 6 CC Hearing on CROW hardship exemptions

Attachments: WPC testimony on CROW.pdf

Mayor Adams and City Commissioners:
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on the CROW hardship exemptions rules.

Jeanne Harrison
Vice-President, Willamette Pedestrian Coalition

5/31/2012


mailto:cats@aracnet.com

to improve
conditions for
walking in the
Portland region

Margaret Weddel,
Board President

Steph Routh
Executive Director

Willamette Pedestrian Coalition
P.O. Box 2252
Portland, Oregon 97208-2252

info@wpcwalks.org, www.wpcwalks.org
503- 223-1597

Date: May 30, 2012

RE: CROW Administrative Rules Review — Hardship Exemptions
Mayor Adams and City Commissioners:

The Willamette Pedestrian Codlition (WPC) is a non-profit organization
dedicated to improving the walking environment for everyone in the
region. We have been following the proposed changes to City rules
relating to Containers in the Right of Way (CROW) for the past several
yvears. Garbage containers leff on the sidewalk have detracted from a
pleasant pedestrian environment in many areas of the City.

We are glad to see that these rules are finally moving forward to
adoption. The WPC supports speedy approval of the proposed rules.

Sincerely,

Lidwien Rahman

Willamette Pedesitrian Coalition
Board Member

Chair Plans and Projects Commiftee
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